
Dorothy Menasco 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Hong Wang 
Friday, December 11, 2020 12:26 PM 
Dorothy Menasco 

FILED 12/11/2020 
DOCUMENT NO. 13369-2020 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Cc: Cowart, Andrea (ACowart@gunster.com); Keating, Beth; Adam Teitzman; Collin 
Roehner 

Subject: RE: Confidential Doc Showing in Document No. 9558-20 

I just removed the file . 

Hong 

From: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Friday, December 11, 2020 11:23 AM 
To: Collin Roehner <CRoehner@psc.state.fl.us>; Hong Wang <HWang@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Cowart, Andrea (ACowart@gunster.com) <ACowart@gunster.com>; Keating, Beth <BKeating@gunster.com> 
Subject: FW: Confidential Doc Showing in Document No. 9558-20 

Good morning, Collin and Hong, 

Please see the request below regarding removal of DN 09558-2020 due to improper redacting of 
confidential information. 

Let me know if there is anything you need me to do. 

Thank you, 

Vorotliy Menasco 
Office of Commission C{erk 
:fforida 'Puhfic Service Commission 
2540 Sfiumard Oak 'B{vcl 
Ta{{afiassee, :Fforida 32399-0850 

(850) 413-6770 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are considered 
to be public records and will be made available to the public and media upon request. Therefore, your e-mail communications may be subject to public 
disclosure. 

From: Cowart, Andrea <ACowart@gunster.com> 
Sent: Friday, December 11, 2020 10:47 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Cc: Keating, Beth <BKeating@gunster.com> 
Subject: Confidential Doc Showing in Document No. 9558-20 

Happy Friday Dorothy! 

Beth noticed Document No. 9558-20 is available for public access, but the confidential/redacted info. is showing. She 
said viewers can see through some of the redactions and tell what the confidential information is. She's requesting the 
doc be pulled down from public access. 
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Andrea N. Cowart, Legal Administrative Assistant to: 
Ronald A. Brisé, Practice Group Leader 
William P. Dillon, TLH Managing Shareholder 
Beth Keating, Shareholder 
Governmental Affairs 
215 S. Monroe Street, Suite 601 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
P 850-521-1716  F 850-576-0902 
Email me: acowart@gunster.com 
gunster.com 

 
 


